TENACRES FIRST SCHOOL

Newsletter: JANUARY 2019



NELCOME BACK TO THE SPRING TERM

We would like to wish all our Tenacres families a very Happy New Year. The children have returned well from their Christmas break and it has been lovely hearing all about their news.

Simply

Outstanding!

On behalf of the Staff and Governors we would like to express our sincere thanks for

the amazing support for our Christmas Fayre. A staggering £1100 was raised. I am sure the children will enjoy thinking of ways we will spend this on something exciting for the school. I would like to extend my thanks to our Governing Body who all took on a role in organising the event and to Joshua's mum (Yrl) and Kaitlyn (Yr2) & Jack's (Yrl) mum for their contribution.



We would love to hear from any parents/carers or family members who would be able to offer an hour or so each week to come in and hear the children read. Engaging, talking and listening to the children helps to practise their reading skills and develop confidence and self esteem. If you are interested in volunteering please speak to Miss Marshall.

Congratulations!

Miss James & her partner welcomed baby Isabelle into the world last weekend. We look forward to meeting the new arrival soon.

Thank you for the replies received expressing interest in being involved in Tenacres Parents
Association. If you have not yet returned your slip and wish to be included please fill in and return the reply slip on the reverse of this newsletter.





TENACRES PARENTS'



'Working together for our children'

Following the success of the Christmas Fayre and requests from parents the School would like to explore the possibility of re-establishing the Parents' Association here at Tenacres.

The aim of TAPA is to organise events and activities for our children whilst raising money. The money raised will be spent on <u>all</u> of the children of Tenacres,

The Parents' Association relies on the goodwill and support of parents and carers who are prepared to give time and effort to organise and run events. We already have a small number of parents who have expressed an interest in reforming the Committee but we need more parents/carers to come forward.

If you would like more information please see Miss Marshall or if you are interested in becoming involved in TAPA please complete the reply slip below and return to your child's class teacher.

TAPA - Tenacres Parents' Association

NAME OF PARENT/CARER	NAME OF CHILD
${ m I}$ am interested in joining TAPA and am avail	able on the following days/times
I am able to offer the following support	
Signed,	